Rt. 1 Box 615
Lovington, New Mexico 88260
February 8, 1969

Mr. John W. Runyan

Oil Conservation Commission
P.O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Dear Mr. Runyan:

The Charles B. Read #1 Alexander located on Unit J of Section 29,
155-36E was plugged and abandoned on July 19, 1968. At the time the well
was plugged, I requested permission to use the dry hole for a water well.
The well was plugged back to a depth of 417 feet in accordance with Oil
Conservation Commission approval,

The purpose of this letter is to advise you that I will assume respon-
sibility for this well and intend to use it as a water well on my farm. You
are hereby authorized to release Mr. Charles 3. Read from his plugging
bond.

Yours very truly,
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C. E. Alexander



